
St Patrick’s Day Nursery Style 
Children in Nursery had a wonderful time this week as they 
celebrated St Patrick’s Day—bringing a new meaning to The 
Green School. 
Nursery created lots of different opportunities to explore and 
enjoy. Here are a few of the activities that were provided to 
help think about St Patrick’s Day. 
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19th Start of new term 

ATTENDANCE 

2020-21 

This Week: 97.5%    

This Year: 96.8% 

RM—93.1 RJ—97.6 

1W—98.9 1JO—93 

2R—98.7 2J—99.5 

3P—98.3 3M—98.7 

4M—98.1 4L—98 

5C—98.1 5FH—

6J—98.5 6B—96.6 

96% 



Special Mentions 
Here are some children who have shone this week. Congratulations to you all for being the 
best you can be! 

RM Rueben H Ava W 3LM Miller L-J  

RJ Lilly P Riley H 4SL Archie P Eva B 

1GW Briar P Romaya M 4SM Riley J Jack M 

1JO Elia  Emma D 5FH Felicity T Elijah B 

2TJ Imogen P Layleigh-Rose 5JC Charlie R Lilli-Rose 

2JR Ezmee P Theo A 6WJ Freddie N Summer J 

3CP Carter F Darcey G 6TB Adam A Zane M 

There’s still time to make a donation if you would like to... 

If you would like to, there is a Parent Pay option to make a donation. 

CLICK HERE: https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/

Default.aspx?shopid=3373  

This year there is no requirement to make a donation to wear non-uniform. 

Donation for those who feel they can. 

                      

Reception and Year 1 

As part of our Easter celebrations in the last week of term, each phase will be contributing to our Collective 

Worship sessions in different ways. Reception and Y1 will be contributing in the classic tradition of bonnet 

making. 

Easter Celebrations – Easter Bonnets 

We invite your child to decorate an Easter bonnet at home and bring it into school on 

Monday 29
th

 March. 

OR 

Alternatively, we are offering the option for you to send your child with a bonnet on 

Monday 29
th

 March which they can then decorate in school. 

The children will display their finished masterpieces in our Easter bonnet parade during collective worship 

on Wednesday 31st March. Please ask your child’s class teacher if you have any queries. 

Good luck and happy creating! 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=3373
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